
 
 

© 2017 Toyota Motor North America 

 
 

 
Product Quality and Service Support, Quality Compliance 
Published August 28, 2017 
Approved By: Tom Trisdale 

Toyota Motor Sales, USA, Inc. 
19001 South Western Avenue 

Torrance, CA 90501 
(310) 468-4000 

  
To: Toyota Dealers 
  

From: Product Support Division 
  

 
 

Limited Service Campaign H0F – Remedy Notice 
Certain 2005 – 2010 Model Year Tacoma 
Certain 2007 – 2008 Model Year Tundra 
Certain 2005 – 2008 Model Year Sequoia 

Frame Corrosion Resistant Compound (CRC) Application 
 

As with prior CRC campaigns, the H0F Corrosion Resistant Compound (CRC) campaign is subject to state 
and local air emissions and permitting requirements.  These requirements vary, and in the following regions, 
CRC application for the H0F may not yet begin, as Toyota is still waiting for certain approvals/notifications:   
 

o Massachusetts 
o West Virginia 

 
Dealers located in each the foregoing areas will be notified when CRC application may begin under the H0F 
in their area, which we anticipate will occur sometime during the month of September 2017.   
 
Additionally, in Pennsylvania, dealers must wait until after the 15 working day notification period has run.  
Notice was provided by Toyota on August 25, 2017, so in Pennsylvania, CRC application may begin as follows:  
   

o Pennsylvania (all areas, including Allegheny County and Philadelphia County) 
 On or after September 18, 2017 

 
In the meantime, dealers located in each of the foregoing areas may perform frame inspections and customer 
outreach and scheduling to prepare for the H0F, but no orders of CRC materials will be released to these 
dealers until the time when Toyota notifies these dealers that CRC application may begin under the H0F.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your FTS (Field Technical Specialist) or DSPM (District Service & 
Parts Manager) for assistance.   
 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
TOYOTA MOTOR SALES, U.S.A., INC. 


